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September 2, 2021 

To Whom it May Concern; 

James Alexander Corporation has made a decision to dis-continue manufacturing our Ammonia 

Inhalants sometime in 2022. We will not be taking any new orders for the inhalants. We thank-You for 

your support of this product over the last 45+ years. We hope to continue doing business with you in 

the future. 
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